
 
 

8 May 2020 

 

Subject – Cancellation of FBC Bangkok 2020 

Dear Co-Sponsors and Exhibitors 

 

 I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your always support 

especially for your application and sponsorship to FBC Bangkok 2020.  

 

 Previously, we have decided to postpone the event without new schedule. 

After that the INTERMACH 2020 organizer; Informa Markets, SUBCON Thailand 

2020 organizers; Thailand Board of Investment (BOI) and Thai Subcontracting 

Promotion Association have decided to hold the event on 23 – 26 September 2020. 

  

 However, due to the new Coronavirus (COVID-19) worldwide spread 

situation, we have carefully discussed with related organizations. Since we cannot 

predict when the pandemic will resolve and we are considering the difficulties of 

the exhibitors and the preparation period, so it had been decided to cancel the FBC 

Bangkok 2020. 

 

  We all know that you are already preparing for the event in anticipation of 

the postponement schedule. We must apologize for this. The details and measures 

will be informed later. 

 

Best Regards, 

FBC Bangkok 2020 Organizer 

Factory Network Asia (Thailand) Co., Ltd. 

Mr. Yoichi Inui 

Managing Director 

 


